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UPEACE Rector met with the
Ambassador of the United Arab
Emirates, Rawdha Al Otaiba
UPEACE Rector Francisco Rojas Aravena met with
the Ambassador of the United Arab Emirates to
Costa Rica, H.E. Rawdha Al Otaiba, to discuss
opportunities for academic and cultural
cooperation, as well as the interest of the
University for Peace in increasing the number of
students and Alumni from that Arab state.

https://twitter.com/mbmabh/status/1757825768690786762/photo/4
https://www.instagram.com/p/C3zBfiGO1db/?img_index=2
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Find out more HERE

UPEACE facilitated dialogue with representatives of
indigenous and native peoples of Honduras
Last week, in Tegucigalpa, in collaboration with the United Nations Development
Program (UNDP), the European Union, and AECID Honduras, UPEACE facilitated a
constructive dialogue session that brought together representatives from the
indigenous and native communities of Honduras in order to foster open dialogue and
attentive listening regarding the various challenges and opportunities pertaining to
electoral affairs within these communities.

Students enrolled in our M.A. in Religion,
Culture, and Peace Studies welcomed
experts in interreligious dialogue to their
virtual classroom. Viktor Eichner,
representative of the World Jewish
Congress in Rome, delivered a presentation
on anti-Semitism, while H.E. Somia Djacta,
Representative of ICESCO to UNESCO,
shed light on ICESCO's significant
contributions to peacebuilding and its
efforts in combatting the incitement of
hatred.

Students of our M.A. in
Religion, Culture, and Peace
Studies benefitted from
lectures with experts in
interreligious dialogue

https://twitter.com/mbmabh/status/1757825768690786762/photo/4
https://twitter.com/PNUDHonduras/status/1761051657553563981
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Study a master's
degree at three
different campuses!
Learn more about our joint
Master in Water Cooperation and
Diplomacy.

Read more HERE

UPEACE Rector held virtual meeting with Luis Almagro,
Secretary General of the Organization of American
States
UPEACE Rector Francisco Rojas Aravena held a virtual meeting with Luis Almagro,
Secretary General of the OAS, to discuss interreligious dialogue and the possibilities
for joint collaboration on initiatives that promote peace and security in the
hemisphere.

Find out more HERE

https://delfino.cr/2024/02/presentan-libro-de-costumbres-y-tradiciones-de-la-cultura-huetar
https://www.waterdiplomacymaster.org/
https://delfino.cr/2024/02/presentan-libro-de-costumbres-y-tradiciones-de-la-cultura-huetar
https://twitter.com/mbmabh/status/1757825768690786762/photo/4
https://twitter.com/Almagro_OEA2015/status/1762513531671400850

